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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information which was received via email on 7 July 
2023 as a transfer from Waka Kotahi. Waka Kotahi transferred part of your request to 
Kāpiti Coast District Council, namely questions 1 and 2 which are answered below. 
 

1. The total revenue accrued from fines for vehicle with current registration 

failing to display vehicle registration for each of the years 2021, 2022, and 

2023.  

The most relevant infringement offence notice relevant to your request for 

information is for “Current licence label not affixed in prescribed manner”. 

Please see the table below which outlines the revenue received. Line two relates 

to fines that were waived. 

 19/20 20/21 21/22 22/23 Total 

Revenue from fines issued $600 $600 Nil $600 $1800 

Fines that were waived $200 $200  $200 $ 600 

2. The total revenue accrued from fines failing to display vehicle registration 

for each of the years 2021, 2022, and 2023. 

Please refer to the above question. The closest infringement offence notice we 

have issued in relation to your request is for “Current licence label not affixed in 

prescribed manner”.  
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We would ordinarily issue more infringements for vehicles being unregistered.   
 
We trust this is of assistance. If you require any further information, please contact 

Katherine McLellan on Katherine.mclellan@kapiticoast.govt.nz.   

  
Ngā mihi  
 
 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




